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Submission: Water is an essential service and as such the supply should be provided on a not for profit basis. This country is a
joke where everything essential is privatised with a greedy ceo and management at the top looking to line their own pockets.
Wages are stagnating, spending is down. Essential services should be decreasing in costs to allow the economy to recover.
Enough of high profit making off essential services. It’s a shame that water is a monopoly at the very least with electricity you
can shop around.





